
 

 

 

 

 

 

RESIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION 
 
2023 Homecoming Parade Street Closures / Parking Restrictions 
September 26, 2023 
 
The Spirit of our Community, the Marceline Tigers will take to the streets beginning at 2:00 pm, 
Friday, September 29, 2023 for the annual MHS Homecoming Parade.  The parade will begin at 
W. Santa Fe Ave., heading South on Main Street USA, turn right on W. Lake St. (HWY JJ), and 
loop around for a second pass heading North, using S. Chestnut Avenue and W. Walker St.   
 
During the course of the parade, the following streets will be closed to thru-traffic AND 
PARKING to ensure the safety of pedestrians and parade participants beginning at 1:45 pm: 
 

• Main Street USA, from W. Santa Fe Ave. to W. Walker St. 
• W. Walker Street, from Main Street USA to S. Chestnut St. 
• Chestnut Street, from W. Walker St. to W. Lake St. (HWY JJ) 
• West Lake St. (HWY JJ), from W. Chestnut St. to Main Street USA 

 
RESIDENTS AND VISITORS ARE 
ENCOURAGED TO MOVE VEHICLES 
FROM MAIN STREET USA PARKING 
AREAS TO SIDE STREETS AND 
OTHER LOCATIONS FOR THE SAFETY 
OF THE PARADE PARTICIPANTS 
DURING THIS TIME. 
 
All side roads accessing the route will 
be closed by orange cones, police 
officers and/or emergency vehicles to 
aid in the safety of the Parade. 
Residents are urged to exercise 
extreme caution in these areas due to 
an increase of pedestrian traffic. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


